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Circular 35 – 2018         18 December 2018 

 

Dear Residents, 
 
Re: Two requests 
 

 Barking Dogs 

A reminder to all dog owners, please consider your neighbours and be aware of your dog’s barking and to 

control them. 

 

A plea to those of you that should you leave your unit for whatever reason, to rather house your dog inside, 

you may not be aware that your dog will bark as a natural result of being left alone and this disturbs your 

fellow neighbours.  

 

 News Papers 

We have News Papers delivered to the Lifestyle Centre on a daily basis, these papers are for the benefit of 

ALL the residents who visit the Lifestyle Centre – please do not remove them from the Lifestyle Centre. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 
Roy Martin 

Village Manager 

 
 


